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I-457-001

FHWA, WSDOT, and the City of Seattle appreciate receiving your

comments on the 2004 Cut-and-Cover Tunnel Alternative. The alignment

for the Cut-and-Cover Tunnel Alternative has been refined in the Final

EIS. The lead agencies have identified the Bored Tunnel Alternative as

the preferred alternative due to its ability to best meet the project’s

identified purposes and needs and the support it has received from

diverse interests. Because the project has evolved since comments were

submitted in 2004, please refer to the Final EIS for current information.

 

I-457-002

We appreciate your comments regarding rerouting streets north of the

Battery Street Tunnel to enhance traffic flow and connectivity. In the

Final EIS, improvements north of the Battery Street Tunnel are proposed

for each build alternative. These improvements would greatly enhance

connections between the South Lake Union neighborhood and the lower

Queen Anne neighborhood. Please see the Final EIS for the current

configuration of each build alternative in this area.

 

I-457-003

Thank you for your creative suggestion. This type of approach to funding

would require legislative action before it could be implemented. Please

note that the Alaskan Way Viaduct Replacement Project is funded.

 

SR 99: Alaskan Way Viaduct Replacement Project

Final EIS - Appendix S 2004 and 2006 Comments and Responses July 2011



SR 99: Alaskan Way Viaduct Replacement Project

Final EIS - Appendix S 2004 and 2006 Comments and Responses July 2011


